
TTR is developing a Business Plan for a New Agro-Food Processing 
Potato Facility 

INVITATION TO COMMUNITY MEMBERS 
INTERESTED IN  

POTATO GROWING OPPORTUNITIES & 
TRAINING 

Tuesday, May 27th, at 12 pm. 

TTR Community Hall 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’re excited to invite you to an upcoming meeting to discuss the opportunity of forming a 
potato growing community co-op at TTR. 

This gathering will bring together local farmers, gardeners, and community members 
interested in working collaboratively to strengthen local food production and improve 

access to fresh, a@ordable potatoes. 

At the meeting, we’ll discuss the community survey currently circulating and introduce a 
Cooperative Business model. 

Whether you’re an experienced farmer or a backyard grower, we would love to have your 
voice at this meeting. 

We will have door prizes and lunch! 

See you there! 

 


